From: McWilliams, Jason

To: Bloemberg, Greg

Subject: FW: Planning Commission Public Comment
Date: Thursday, February 15, 2024 8:19:14 AM
Importance: High

From: WebServices <WebServices@scottsdaleaz.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 10:31 PM

To: Planning Commission <Planningcommission@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: Planning Commission Public Comment

Importance: High

Name: Susan McGarry
Address: 8074 E THERESA DR

Email: susan.mcgarry@live.com
Phone: (760) 994-6368

Comment:

Commissioners: Axon's approved request for an indefinite continuance is concerning.
Because this proposed rezoning has garnered strong (negative) public interest and
neighborhood opposition, it would be a traesty if Axon delayed until this summer when so
many residents escape the heat. Please don't let that happen. Thank you, on behalf of
Scottsdale Stonebrook Il
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